
 

Date: March 9, 2021      Meeting: Regular Meeting 

Place:  Virtual Meeting      Time:  7.00PM 

Present: 

John Baird Kevin Stroud Ken McLean 

Shawn Rowe Harvey Garrett Rod Cox 
Paul Stuart   

 

Agenda: 

• Salmon Advisory Council Meeting 

• Update proposed SARA designation south coast NL 

• Mollyguajeck Report 

• Dam Survey 

• Student Website 

Motion:  To adopt the Agenda as discussed: 

  Moved by Harvey Garrett 

Seconded Paul Stuart 

Carried 

Motion:  To adopt the minutes of January 2021: 

  Moved by Kevin Stroud 

  Seconded by Paul Stuart 

Salmon Advisory Council 

FABEC application to be a member of the Salmon Advisory Council has been accepted. Agreed that Ken 

McLean would represent FABEC at the SAC meeting on the 17th March, 2021. 

Update proposed SARA designation south coast NL. 

Draft correspondence to the Minister of Fisheries and Oceans and DFO has been completed. Final 

correspondence will be forwarded before closing date for comment on the 15th March, 2021. 



Mollyguajeck Report.  

The number of adult salmon passing through the Mollyguajeck fishway fell from 1,570 in 2019 to 742 in 

2020. The 2020 report on the evaluation of the Mollyguajeck project has been completed and sent to DFO 

Dam Survey 

DFO have requested that FABEC prepare a contract for further culvert surveys and for dam surveys.  

FABEC Website. 

FABEC Website 

Options are available in employing a person to upgrade the website. These are a student from the 

Canada Student Grants program, a student from the College of North Atlantic or a student from a local 

school.  

The next regular scheduled FABEC meeting will be 7.00pm March 31st, 2021 at Brooking House, 1 

Priscilla Drive, Glovertown. 

 

 

 

 

 


